AGGURA HILLS

APPLICATIONS AVAILABLE FOR
PLANNING COMMISSION APPOINTMENTS

The ferms of the current five members of the City of Agoura
Hills Planning Commission will expire January 13, 2021. Any
resident interested in being considered for appointment to
the Planning Commission may submit an application to the
City Clerk’s Office. All applications shall be submitted by
email to: krodrigues@agouranhillscity.org and must be
received by 5:00 p.m. Thursday, December 3, 2020.

Applicants must be residents of the City of Agoura Hills and
submit a completed Planning Commission Application by
the deadline. Application packets are available online at:
agourahillscity.org under Planning Commission, or at this
direct link https://bit.ly/3lppk13, or by contacting the City
Clerk's Office at (818) 597-7300.
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